
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have been studying your proposed Tarago Incinerator (Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278).  

I strongly object to bringing Sydney’s rubbish to our rural area.  

Reading about Veolia and their management of other projects, I have no confidence that they desire 

to protect us from contamination as a result of burning mass amounts of rubbish.  

Imagine your family breathing in the fumes and toxic heavy metals …..would you accept that 

situation? 

Let Sydney deal with their own waste.  

Regards 

Jennifer Chiswell 

 

Jennifer Chiswell 

606 Lucky Pass Rd Currawang NSW 2580 

I have no reportable donations to declare. 

I acknowledge and accept the Departments disclaimer and declaration and I vote.  

 


